
July 7, 2017 

Ms. Jill Magee 
Program Analyst 
Commission on State Mandates 
980 9th Street, Suite 300 
Sacramento, CA  95814 

RE: Proposed Rulemaking – Request for Public Hearing 

Dear Ms. Magee: 

The California State Association of Counties (CSAC) respectfully requests a public hearing 
on the action to adopt proposed amendments to California Code of Regulations, Title 2, 
Division 2, Chapter 2.5, Articles 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6, 7, 8, and 10. Written comments will be 
forthcoming.  

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Dorothy Johnson at 
djohnson@counties.org or (916)327-7500, ext. 515. 

Respectfully, 

Dorothy Johnson 
Legislative Representative 
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